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What we are learning this half term 

In Y5 and Y6 this half term, we will be
exploring the four operations,

fractions, decimals and percentages in
Maths. In English, we will be delving

into narrative short stories. In Reading,
we will be reading Malamander and a

range of poems as part of the Summer
Poetry Slam that will be launched in

Summer 2. In science, the children will
carry out a variety of STEM

experiments each week.  

P.E
In PE this half term, we will be refining our

athletic skills. As always, please ensure your
child comes to school in their full PE kit, which is
a white t.shirt, black jogging bottoms, pumps or

trainers and a jumper. 
PE will be on the following days:

5NP/LW Tues (swimming) & Wed
5HW Mon & Wed
6FA Wed & Thurs 
6LB Wed & Thurs

TO P I C  

Our topic this half term is:
Come Fly With Me (The

Americas)

We be looking at the North
and South America and
studying the continents

around the world. They will
also visit Ilkley as part of

their Fieldwork Study. 

For homework, every Friday,
children will  receive a SPaG,
reading, Maths and Spellings.

This is to be returned the
following  Wednesday.  The

spelling test will be the
following Friday.   

 
 

Homework Reading 
Reading remains a key focus

area both in school and at home
and we will ensure that children

continue to bring a suitable
book home to read. Please

ensure your child reads at home
each day and returns a

completed journal each day. 
 


